Superintendent: Dr. Christopher Granger Board of Directors: Dougal Thomas, President Todd Nunamaker, Vice President Erika Creydt Charles Gibson Don Leu

DATE:

JUNE 3, 2022

FROM:

DR. CHRISTOPHER GRANGER

SUPERINTENDENT

PLEASE CONTACT:

TINA PADILLA

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT Email: tpadilla@blainesd.org Phone: (360) 332-5881 x1711

TO:

NORTHERN LIGHT ALL POINT BULLETIN **BELLINGHAM HERALD**

RE:

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Blaine School Board Plans Special Board Meeting Monday, June 6, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.

The Blaine School District Board of Directors will hold a special meeting on Monday, June 6, 2022, commencing at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of this special meeting will be to consider adoption of Resolution 2122-11 Application to Waive Two (2) Missed School Days. This special meeting is anticipated to last for no more than fifteen (15) minutes.

Pursuant to the Governor's Proclamation 20-28.16, and in accordance with House Bill 1329, this special meeting will be conducted in-person only in the district's meeting room at 770 Mitchell Avenue in Blaine.

Individuals with disabilities who may need a modification to participate in this meeting should contact the Superintendent's Office as soon as possible in advance so that special arrangements can be made.

For more information, contact the Superintendent's Office at 360-332-5881.